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During Nurses Week, we celebrate the compassion, resilience and leadership of nurses everywhere—especially our own Gator Nurses who Care, Lead and Inspire BOLDLY.

One of the most meaningful ways we honor this legacy at the University of Florida College of Nursing is through our White Coat Ceremony. This special tradition marks the beginning of a nursing student’s journey—one rooted in clinical excellence and patient-centered care.

This Nurses Week, you can help welcome our newest nursing students into this proud tradition.

With a gift of $35, you can sponsor a white coat for a student. More than a coat, your support becomes a symbol of encouragement and belief in their potential. It’s a moment they’ll never forget—because someone like you believed in them.

As they don their coats, they step into a profession that changes lives—and your gift helps them get there.

One gift. One coat. A lifetime of impact.

Thank you for uplifting the next generation of nursing leaders.

Warm regards,

Shakira Henderson, PhD, DNP, MS, MPH, EMBA, IBCLC, RNC-NIC
Dean, College of Nursing – Chief Administrative Officer, UF College of Nursing
Associate Vice President for Nursing Education, Practice, and
Research – System Chief Nurse Executive, UF Health

